
REMINDERS 
 

March Tuition is now due. 

To avoid a late fee 

payments should be made 

by the 10th of the month. 

Ready to leap into Spring? We have Spring fever and we are ready for sunny 

weather and longer days! So the count down is on. We’re ready for you Spring! 

Let’s embrace the fever and have a little fun during March Madness Month. 

March 4th-10th—Enchanted Prince & Princess Week Dreams do come true and it can 

happen to you too! In honor of our competition team performing in Disney this July, wear your 

favorite Disney Prince or Princess attire or T-Shirt this week. Happy Enchanted week! 

March 11th-17th—Luck of the Irish Week! Dress in green & sparkly gold. Sport your 

best Irish gear . We are so lucky to teach dancers that shine like gold! Don’t forget to grab a 

lucky treat in your dance classes this week! Everyone’s Irish this week!  

March 23rdth-28th-Mad About The Mouse Week  Let’s go to that “Happy Place” 

this week! Grab your mouse ears, and bows, your favorite character, villain or super hero at-

tire!  Let’s have a magical dance week!   Everything & Anything Disney! 

Order Your Recital Tee Shirts Soon ! 

Our Design is complete thanks to our Alumni 

Nora Slonim. This vintage design based on the 

late 70’s movie “Grease” is adorable! The back will 

have a quote from the song “We Go Together”. 

We are taking orders earlier this year so the 

students can wear them in April and May.          

All orders need to be placed by March 23rd.         

Production will start in March. If you don’t place 

the order in March there will be limited sizes 

available at the recital. Don’t Miss Out! Look for 

order forms in your email.  

PICTURE DAYS  

April 20th-22nd  

Our schedule will be posted 

at the studio and emailed 

to you this week.  

Information about your 

child’s costumes will also be 

given out this month.  

GOOD LUCK! 

Wishing all our dancers competing in 

NYCDA this month much luck! 

    We know you’ll make us proud! 

        March Madness  

KKDC March Newsletter 

EASTER CANDY 

PICK UP 
Saturday, March 28th 

Spring is almost here and soon many events will be coming up at KKDC. Please 

check our website for any additional information later this month.    

www.Karynkellydance.com 

    TICKET LOTTERY 

Don’t forget to pick your 

number!  

Beginning March 9th we 

will begin to draw numbers 

for our ticket lottery to 

determine what time you’ll 

need to come to pick out 

your seats for the show 

during our ticket sale on 

Saturday, May 9th.      

Stop by the front desk  

3/9-5/7 to pick a number. 

LOST & FOUND 

Our lost & found table is filling up. Please 

check to see if you left any of your belong-

ings. Items not picked up will be donated or 

on the “Free Table” soon. 


